SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
August 3, 1956
Mr. Billings called Mr. Markus at St. Paul but their decision was no change in the contour of
berm long W. Carlson’s farm. Mr. Billings had suggested if a change in plow were made, the Twp. would

have to assume that might occur that the Reis Twp. board referred to do.

N. J. Mjelde, Secretary



